CHEBUIC 1O
CONNECTIONS

Chebucto Connections’ Food Program
survey

Chebucto Connections is looking for your feedback on the food programs we provide! We
want to better understand how they are working, whether they are having any benefits to
residents, and where we can improve.

This questionnaire is voluntary and confidential. That means that if you do not feel like
answering the questions you do not have to, or you can leave any of the questions blank. It
also means that your name will not be attached with your answers. To thank people for
their time and input, we will be doing 3 prize draws for $50 from those who participate. To
be entered into the draw which will take place in April, we do need your name and contact

information, but this will only be used for the draw and will not be connected to your
responses.

If you choose to participate, the questions should take you about 15-20 minutes to
complete. There are no wrong answers. Please answer the questions as truthfully as
possible for you and your household, and return the survey to us by Fri, March 28th. The
answers will help Chebucto Connections understand how well we are supporting the
community and how to improve our food programs.
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SCAN QR CODE TO COMPLETE SURVEY



